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I, Austin Mackell of , an Australian citizen and registered
voter  strongly oppose the Telecommunications and Other Legislation (Assistance and
Access) Bill 2018. I oppose it for the same reason many others oppose it, and am certain
the vast majority of submissions you are receiving share my sentiments. 

The law undermines important values of personal privacy and the division of powers,
allowing a political appointee to make decisions that should have to go through, and be
challengable within the judiciary. 

Regards,

Austin. 




